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Call for Papers: Fafnir 4/2016: 
SPECULATIVE FICTION IN COMICS AND GRAPHIC NOVELS

Fafnir – Nordic Journal of Science Fiction and Fantasy Research invites authors to submit papers
for the upcoming edition 4/2016. Theme for the edition is  “Speculative Fiction in  Comics  and
Graphic Novels”.  We invite  papers  that  focus on speculative fiction in,  for  example,  genres of
comics, graphic novels and graphic narratives, cartoons, animations, anime or manga.

Fafnir – Nordic Journal of  Science Fiction and Fantasy Research is a peer-reviewed academic
journal which is published in electronic format four times a year.  Fafnir is published by FINFAR
Society (The Finnish Society for Science Fiction and Fantasy Research) from 2013 onwards.Fafnir
publishes various texts ranging from peer-reviewed research articles to short overviews and book
reviews in the field of science fiction and fantasy research.

The submissions for the edition 4/2016 must be original work, and written in English, Finnish or in
Scandinavian languages. Manuscripts  of research articles should be between 20,000 and 40,000
characters  in  length.  The journal  uses  the  most  recent  edition  of  the  MLA Style  Manual.  The
manuscripts of research articles will be peer-reviewed.

Please note that as Fafnir is designed to be of interest to readers with varying backgrounds, essays
and other texts should beas accessibly written as possible. Also, if you are writing in English, and
English  is  not  your  first  language,  please  have  your  article  reviewed  or  edited  by an  English
language editor.

In  addition  to  research  articles,  Fafnir constantly  welcomes  text  proposals  such  as  essays,
interviews, overviews and book reviews on any subject suited for the journal.

The deadline for research articles is August 15, 2016and for other submissions November 15,
2016.

Please  send  your  electronic  submission  (saved  as  RTF-file)  to  the  following  address:
submissions(at)finfar.org. For further information, please contact the editors: jyrki.korpua(at)oulu.fi,
hanna.roine(at)uta.fi and aino-kaisa.koistinen(at)jyu.fi.

More detailed information about Fafnir and the submission guidelines is available at our webpage
journal.finfar.org. 

This edition is scheduled for December 2016.

Best regards,
Aino-Kaisa Koistinen, Jyrki Korpua and Hanna-Riikka Roine
Editors, Fafnir – Nordic Journal of Science Fiction and Fantasy Research
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